2019 East Tennessee Regional Officer Selection				13 April  2019


Letter Writing Prompt:

Congratulations on being selected as the 2019-2020 East Tennessee FFA Regional Secretary. Your first task of correspondence is to send a thank you letter to Mr. Scott Suchomski, the Executive Director for the Tennessee Valley Fair, for the fair’s continuous sponsorship of the East Tennessee FFA Awards Banquet. You have 45 minutes to write your letter of appreciation.

You may address your letter to:

Mr. Scott Suchomski
Executive Director
Tennessee Valley Fair
3301 East Magnolia Avenue 
Knoxville, Tennessee 37914
